MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL
17 FEBRUARY 2021

15. NOTICES OF MOTION

I, Councillor Peter Martin, give notice that | intend to move the Motion outlined below at the
Ordinary Meeting of Council on 17 February 2021:
That Council: -

1. Notes and accepts the letter from Inspector Helen Chugg from Victoria Police requesting St
Kilda foreshore become a prohibited area for alcohol during summer season.

2. Amends the City of Port Phillip Procedure and Protocol Manual (Manual) by substituting
clause 54.1 and 54.2 with clause 54.1 and 54.2 in Attachment 1.

3. Adopts the amended Manual.
Directs that notice is to be published in the Government Gazette of the amendment of the
Manual for the purpose of section 112(2) of the Local Government Act 1989.
Supporting Information

Council has received a letter from Inspector Helen Chugg from Victoria Police provided as
Attachment 2.

Council already has a local law that restricts alcohol consumption during summer period of 1st
November to 31st of March on St Kilda foreshore.

This amendment to the City of Port Phillip Procedure and Protocol manual clarifies that sealed
containers are also restricted from this area during summer.
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